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Doug Huron
2727 29™ Street, N.W.
Apt. 126
Washington, DC 20008
Dear Ann,

Jim told me that he had dinner with you after we had learned of Peter's death through a
client who apparently knows Dr. Wayne Calloway. I want to let you know how profoundly sorry
I am about this. As a parent, I cannot imagine anything worse or harder to accept. Amy and I
now live in your neighborhood, and if there is anything that we can do to help out at all, please
tell me.

I wish you peace.

Sincerely,
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